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 Berne, February 25th, 2016 
 

 

NOMINATION FOR THE ERO BOARD – GENERAL SECRETARY 

 

Dear Mr. President, 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen 
 
On behalf of the Swiss Dental Association and its council I propose hereby  
 

Dr. Oliver Zeyer 
 
for the election to the ERO Board as General Secretary. 
 
Regarding the merits and the experience and the background of the candidate, we refer to 
the attached curriculum vitae. Dr. Zeyer is well experienced in the German, French and 
English language. He also represents the private practitioners in our association. Since 
2012, he serves as official delegate of the SSO for internal affairs, to ERO, FDI and CED. 
 
Please take note officially of the candidature of Dr. Zeyer.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 SWISS DENTAL ASSOCIATION 
 The general secretary 
  
 
 
 Simon F. Gassmann, LL.M. 
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